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This week’s  

   winning  

  House is…  

Dear Parents & Carers, what a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  

 

Lent Prayer Challenge 

We are now celebrating Lent in school, and we have set each class the  

challenge of creating a ‘collect’ prayer for Lent. Each week we will be sharing 

two of the prayers, here are the child created prayers from Godrevy and  

Mousehole Classes: 

 

Godrevy: Our Lord in Heaven. Thank you for our salty seas, the birds and the bees 

and all the wonders of our world. Help us to live in perfect peace and harmony 

so we can live without fighting and violence. Amen. 

 

Mousehole: Beloved father in heaven, who created the world and gave us life. 

Help us find peace and understanding between nations. Remind us of the importance of respect, friendship, 

and love. So that wars no longer tear us apart and we can relate to one another with care and kindness. 

Thank you, Lord, for all you do. Amen. 

 

Cross Country Stars! 

We are so proud of our cross country runners who  

represented Penwith at Newquay earlier this week. They 

competed against children from the whole of Cornwall and 

the standard was very high indeed with some exceptionally 

fast runners. The St Uny team were calm and collected and 

gave their all on a tough course. Well done everyone!  

 

Brilliant Bodmin Jail 

On Monday, Gwithian, Morvah and Mousehole classes were 

lucky enough to visit Bodmin jail. The children learnt about the 

history of the jail via English Heritage tour guides. Whilst they 

were there, they got to see what life was like in prison,  

compare crimes and punishments in history to modern day 

and take part in an immersive tour which took them back in 

time. The children loved being part of a trial and were intrigued to find out what happened to the prisoners 

held at the jail. What a fantastic way to immerse ourselves in our study of ‘Crime and Punishment’. Thanks to 

the FOSUA for helping to fund this trip.  

 

Comic Relief – Thank You!  

Thank you so much to everyone who supported our fundraising 

last week – we had a great PJ and joke day! We raised a total 

of £262.23 for Comic Relief!   

 

 

 

Keep up to date with everything taking place in school by visiting  

our website or Facebook page:  

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy  

 

Mr Hoskins  

Head of School.  

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from each 

class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values (friendship,  

forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power ‘Managing Distractions’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Friendship’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

Tehidy 94% 

Kynance 95.8% 

Poldark 96% 

Zennor 93% 

Godrevy 87.4% 

Mousehole 90.7% 

Morvah 93.6% 

Gwithian 91.7% 

Whole School 92.7% 

Attendance—our target for  

overall attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

If you have any safeguarding  

concerns,  please contact Mr Hoskins, Head 

of School. 

Wrap Around Care 

bookings 
 

 

Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for next half term: 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/MsPzzssz2k 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/dXxb5nNwm6 

*Please note that a non-attendance fee will 

be charged if you no longer need the  

booking but do not inform us. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  2021– 2022 

 

Wednesday 30th March—Friday 1st April 

Y4 Residential to Carnyorth 
Thursday 7th April 

Colour Run 
Friday 8th April  

School closes at 2pm for Easter Holidays 
Monday 11th—Friday 22nd April 

Easter Holidays 
Monday 2nd May 

Bank Holiday 
Wednesday 18th—Friday 20th May 

Y5 Residential to Bath and Bristol 
Monday 30th May—Friday 3rd June 

Half Term 
Monday 6th June 

Inset Day 
Monday 6th—Wednesday 8th June 

Y6 Residential to London 
Thursday 16th June 

Tempest Class photographs 
Friday 22nd July 
School closes at 2pm for the summer 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 

REMINDER DATE 

Balance paid for  

London  

Residential (Y6) 

Friday 29 April 

Balance paid for 

Bath Residential 

(Y5) 

Friday 29 April 

Balance paid for 

Carnyorth  

Residential (Y4) 

Wednesday 4 

May 

https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/event/FOSUA-

ColourRun2022  

JOB ALERT! If you are multi-skilled, have a ‘can do’ attitude and are 

looking for a new challenge, then the Aspire Academy Trust is  

currently recruiting SITE MANAGERS across the Trust. Aspire is a  

family-friendly employer and offers a competitive salary and clear 

career progression paths. Full or part time positions are available, 

and apprenticeships will also be considered. For an informal chat 

about the roles available, or to arrange a visit to an Aspire  

academy, please contact the Estates Manager Alastair on 07769 

200049 or Estates Administrator Natasha on 07759 

851076. Alternatively, send an email to alastair.sneddon@iaspire.net.  

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/MsPzzssz2k
https://forms.office.com/r/MsPzzssz2k
https://forms.office.com/r/dXxb5nNwm6
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.peoplesfundraising.com%2Fevent%2FFOSUA-ColourRun2022&data=04%7C01%7Chello%40stuny.org.uk%7Cd15f12efb7474fa5284208da08d01ccd%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C1%7C637831987208090418%7
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.peoplesfundraising.com%2Fevent%2FFOSUA-ColourRun2022&data=04%7C01%7Chello%40stuny.org.uk%7Cd15f12efb7474fa5284208da08d01ccd%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C1%7C637831987208090418%7

